
Update from the CGEIP Chair on the Application and Review Process for the revision of the general education 

curriculum is as follows: 

CGEIP met in January to review proposals submitted by December 3rd and will be meeting on February 13th to 

review the second round of courses submitted by January 25th.  The following is a summary as of February 12th: 

108 Proposals (95 Total Courses) Submitted as of February 12th 

37 Proposals submitted for review by 1st submission deadline of December 3rd 

        15 Approved proposals in January CGEIP Meeting 

        18 Denied proposals in January CGEIP Meeting 

        4  Not voted on due to lack of Department Head Approval 

50 Proposals submitted for review by 2nd submission deadline of January 25th 

        These will be voted on in February 13th CGEIP meeting 

        (4 Submitted in 1st round now with department head approval) 

        48 New submissions 

        2 Resubmissions that were denied 

21 Proposals submitted so far for the 3rd submission deadline of February 8th 

        10 Resubmissions that were denied in January CGEIP meeting 

        11 New submissions 

For the 95 courses that have been proposed there are courses submitted for each category in the revised general 

education structure and 66 of the 71 specific learning outcomes are represented in these courses. For the 15 courses 

approved so far there are courses in each category except life sciences (This means that 14 General Goals of the 15 

are currently represented in the courses approved so far for the general education). 

The 5 SLOs that are not represented by courses submitted at this time are two from the oral communication general 

goal (4.1 & 4.3), one from the quantitative literacy general goal (5.4), and two from the information literacy general 

goal (6.1 & 6.6).  Unless other courses are submitted into the oral communication and quantitative literacy categories 

4.1, 4.3, and 

5.4 may not every be represented. 

Sincerely, 

Josh 

 


